Town of Eaton December 27, 2023 Planning Commission Public Hearing

The Eaton Town Planning Commission met in a Public Hearing. Present are Dustin Reese, Brenda Brumley, Ralph Caudill and Derek Mitchell. Jerry Evans and Jaime Foster were absent.

Dustin Reese called the meeting to order.

Bridgett DeWees stated that Donna Drake purchased 330 E Church Street and has been remodeling it to be a single-family home. She would like it rezoned from Commercial to Residential 1.

Dustin Reese asked if there were any questions from the audience. There was none.

Discussion followed.

Ralph Caudill made a motion to recommend to the Town Council to allow the zoning change from Commercial to Residential-1 for 330 East Church Street. Brenda Brumley seconded the motion. Vote was 4/0. Motion carried.

There being no further business to be brought before the Board at this time Derek Mitchell made a motion to adjourn. Ralph Caudill seconded the motion. Vote was 4/0. Motion carried.

Dustin Reese

12/28/2023

Attest:

Bridgett DeWees, Clerk-Treasurer

12/28/2023